
Comment from Keith Abercrombie 

My family purchased new and still owns, operates, and depends on a 2008 Chevrolet Tahoe, VIN 
1GNFC13038R190927, that was produced with the Takata Corporation front passenger air bags that 
Takata Corporation identified as defective giving rise to NHTSA Recall Number 16V381; and 
manufacturer recall number 2049151. This vehicle is our primary vehicle and is subject to travelling 
outside the General Motors designated "Zone 1" area at any time. We cannot afford to replaced this 
vehicle at this time and are very frightened at the possibility of an air bag deployment due to either a 
potential highway accident or product malfunction. In the interest of public safety, I urge the NHTSA 
to require a recall and replacement of the original equipment Takata airbags on this vehicle as well 
as others identified by Takata Corporation as defective. 

 


